
 

BEXAR COUNTY  

EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT NO. 6 

NOTICE OF BOARD ATTENDANCE AT SAFE-D CONFERENCE  

February 22, 2024 through February 24, 2024 

 
 

In accordance with chapter 551 of the Texas Government Code, notice is hereby given to the public 

that the Commissioners of the Bexar County Emergency Services District No. 6 will be in 

attendance at the Annual Safe-D Conference beginning at 12:00 pm on Thursday, February 22, 

2024 and continuing daily through Saturday, February 24, 2024 at the Irving Convention Center 

located at 500 West Colinas Blvd, Irving, TX 75039. 

 

 

 The Commissioners will take no action during this workshop, and they will not engage in any 

discussions calculated to arrive at a decision in furtherance and/or anticipation, of future 

Commission action.    

 

 

TRAINING: 

 

 

The Board will engage in daily Training Sessions and Various Workshops with open dialogue and 

discussions and will receive credit towards their continuing education requirement. 

 
 

 

  

 

 

/s/______________________ 

Isaac Griego, Board President  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


